
 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8th October 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

As a result of the recent safer school parent questionnaire, I would like to 

inform you of the results which are listed overleaf. Thank you for taking 

the time to complete this to help the school to improve safety further. 

 

There was one issue noted from the questionnaire, where 2 people 

completing the questions stated that they had seen the grounds being used 

out of school hours. No details have been given regarding this, however if 

anyone notices this happening, please inform the school office. 

 

Work has been underway recently to ensure the safety of the pupils when 

using the pirate ship by laying safety surfacing. We have also recently had 

our annual playground equipment and gym equipment safety checks to 

ensure all equipment is safe. Only one report was identified on the 

playground equipment which was the need for a replacement pole on the 

trim trail. Last year we had new fencing erected at the rear of the school 

and this now ensures greater safety for the pupils. 

 

We will continue to work towards improving the safety of our pupils at 

school and our work towards maintaining our safer schools award will make 

our school a safer place for your children. Please let me know at any time if 

there are any more safety issues which come to light. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs M Ward 

Headteacher 
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Woore Primary and Nursery school has 59 families on roll including the nursery. 

Twenty-two families responded to the survey which equates to 37% of the number 

of families. 

Questions 
1. Do you feel that the school/nursery site is a safe site? 

Yes-21 (95.45%) 

No-1 (4.55%) 

2. Do you feel that the site is tidy and welcoming? 

Yes-21 (95.45%) 

No-1 (4.55%) 

3. Do you consider the current school and directional signage around the site to be adequate? 

Yes-22 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

4. Are you aware as a parent/carer visitor during the day, you should report to the school 

reception via the main entrance? 

Yes-21 (95.45%) 

No-1 (4.55%) 

5. You should be aware that daytime visitors are asked to wear a school visitor badge and staff 

should wear their school IDs. Do you feel that both the visitor badges and staff ID system are 

well deployed and evident on the occasions when you visit? 

Yes-22 (100%) 

No-0 (0%) 

6. Unauthorised use of school grounds can be an issue for some schools. Are you currently aware 

of any unauthorised people using our school site out-of-hours? This would include people 

walking with dogs. 

Yes-2 (9.09%) Note: No further details given to the school 

No-20 (90.91%) 

7. Additional comments made with regard to safety on the school site: 

No additional comments have been received by the school. 
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